~ CERTIFICATE OF RECOGNITION

This Certificate is Presented to:

WALMART SUPERCENTER

2300 Sycamore Road, DeKalb, lllinois

upon ifs
Grand Re-opening
May 25, 2018

The City of DeKalb City Council and its staff extend congratulations and appreciation
for Walmart's investment in DeKalb and its contfinued partnership with our community.
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